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Graphical Presentation of Impact Noise Monitoring Results 

(Jan to Jun 2021)
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E-N12a Noise Level

As the sewage sampling was tested positive for COVID-19 near the noise 
monitoring location at 19 Hing Yan Street (E-N12a).Therefore, the impact 
noise monitoring at this location will be provisionally suspended for 14 
days. (From 27 January 2021 to 9 February 2021)


